
C L E A N U P  
It’s that time of the year again— 

time for Spring cleaning your 

lockers, classrooms, and offices! 

Please remember these important items while 

coordinating your school’s cleanup: 

Department of Facilities Management   |  SERT PROGRAM  

45 W. Gude Drive, Suite 4000   |  Rockville, MD 20850 

SERT@mcpsmd.org   |  www.GreenSchoolsFocus.org 

Recycle all types of paper. This includes spiral notebooks, 

composition books, magazines, colored paper, bulletin board 

decorations and backgrounds, theme paper, used copier paper, 

and flattened cardboard boxes. 

Place additional recycling bins in the hallways and classrooms 

to capture all of the extra recyclables.  

Recycling dumpsters should be locked at all times and should 

only be unlocked when recycling materials are being placed 

into the dumpster. Our recycling hauler is able to service 

dumpsters when locks are in place.  

If your dumpsters are full due to Spring cleaning activities, you 

may request extra pick-ups. Contact the SERT recycling 

manager, John Meyer, by phone (240-314-1090) or by e-mail 

(recycling@mcpsmd.org). Please do not throw recyclables in 

the trash!  
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